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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Haines Borough. Do not click on
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Morphet and the Haines Borough Assembly, 

Please add to the next assembly agenda a request  for Constantine North's operational plan for
the 2024 field season. This should also include all permits the company will be working on or
applying for between now and October 2024.

Sincerely, 

Jenty Fowler 
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